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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2012 5:38 PM
To: 'Elena Manzo'
Subject: RE: 316 38th Street Report Extension Request

Elena, 
 
Based on your request, the schedule for submittal of a Work Plan for the above referenced case is extended to March 
23, 2012. 
 
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502‐6577 
phone:  510‐567‐6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: Elena Manzo [mailto:emanzo@somaenv.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2012 4:08 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: 316 38th Street Report Extension Request 
 
Dear Jerry, 
 
We had submitted our workplan for review to the lawyers for above site, but have not received their comments yet. At this 
time, they are requesting a little more time for their review, and therefore we were hoping to request a one to two week 
extension for the submittal of our workplan to you. Thank you very much for your time and consideration in connection 
with this project. Please do not hesitate to call me if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Elena Manzo 
Principal Scientist 
SOMA Environmental Engineering, Inc. 
fax (925)734-6401  
phone (925)734-6400 
www.somaenv.com 
 


